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Interact Academy will be selling 
popsicles on April 9th & 11th. Each 
popsicle will cost $1 and all proceeds 
will go to the Children's hospital to 
raise money for their programs.

This parent survey is designed to measure our success as we 
respond to student needs and create the best quality of education 
possible. Click HERE to access the survey.  It will remain open 
until April 10th.

Deer Meadow School Survey

Leaders Leading

Week at a Glance
Apr. 1 - No School
Apr. 2 - BeanBoozled cupcake sale
Apr. 4 - Term 2 Academies end

Band Academy - Kiwanis Grand 
Concert Performance
Our grade 7/8 band academy 
performed at the Kiwanis Music 
Festival on March 21st and has been 
invited to perform at the Grand Concert 
on April 2nd, at 7:00 pm. Anyone 
interested in watching the band 
perform can get tickets to the concert. 
They were awarded Distinction at the 
festival. 

Students performing in the Grand 
Concert will need to be there at 6:30 
and dressed to perform. 

Coming and Going
While we will miss seeing her as a regular in the halls of Deer 
Meadow for the next little while, we are excited for Mrs. Kemp as 
she welcomes a new addition and her family becomes three!

Thank you Mrs. Kemp for putting your heart into our school and 
doing a fantastic job with both a classroom role with 8.3 and our 
life skills program!  Enjoy this special time and visit us often!

A departure on staff means we also get to welcome a new 
addition to our team.  Please join us in welcoming Ms. Paige Wolf 
to The Meadow!  Ms. Wolf may be a familiar face from around 
town or from guest teaching in our community.  We look forward 
to having her get started with 8.3 and guiding them through the 
end of the year.

Spelling Bee Coming Soon! 
Students have received their spelling lists and were asked to 
bring them home this week to start practicing and raising money 
for the 15th annual Spelling Bee! 

Money raised goes to Deer Meadow School to pay for field trips 
so all students can enjoy the fun activities that take place 
throughout the year. Prizes for students that raise money are 
already starting to roll in! The more money they raise, the more 
chances they have at winning the amazing prizes!

Reminder 
The school will be closed Friday and Monday for Easter. We 
will see you again on Tuesday, April 2nd., 
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